
ROBO CALL SEPTEMBER 22, 2022 

 

Greetings from Munich! This is Fr. Joe, your pastor. I hope you are doing well. 

We are on our way back – the pilgrimage is almost over. I am looking forward to 

seeing all of you again.   

On Saturday, September 24th, we have “A Night at the Races.” Horses are on sale 

for $20.00 each at the school and at the parish office. Don’t miss this opportunity 

to enjoy some fellowship and fun. Babysitting services will be available on that 

evening, but please note that children must be potty-trained and there will be a 

sign-up.  All proceeds go to the Capital Campaign. You do not have to buy a horse 

to attend. There will be food to buy, an opportunity to bet on a horse, a 50/50 

drawing and more.  Come one, come all.   

Attention all adults and young adults: Our adult formation this Fall will feature 

the video series A Biblical Walk Through the Mass, which takes the participants 

through the Mass, using Scripture to help us understand the many parts of this most 

important liturgical celebration.  

Please join us for either of two sessions, Wednesday morning or Thursday evening.  

See this week’s bulletin for details.  

Finally, don’t forget the next Women’s Gathering-First Friday Encounter with 

Michelle Nash on October 7th, from 9:00 a.m. to 10:45 a.m. in St. Francis Hall. 

I want to thank you for continuing your financial support of the parish. 

For more information and up-dates, please visit the church website at 

www.saintjosephcc.com. 

In the meantime, I continue to keep you in my prayers and thoughts each day. Take 

care and be safe. 

 

http://www.saintjosephcc.com/

